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We objected to the previous plans as signficantly degrading our light and views.

We vigorously object to this new proposal to extend the third floor further out back as ruining our access to
light and views from our second floor and essentially boxing us in to a cave. | have not seen any updated
studies of light intc our flat as a result of this revised proposal. At the very least they should re-run those
studies.

The developer of these flats is very selfishly trying to maximise their profits without any regard to the folks who
have to live next to this monstrosity. Further you should very seriously investigate whether the foundations
can hold this additional structure, given the clay nature of the soil in this area, and the ongoing settling of these
houses, further construction could be disastrous to this row of buildings.

We would like to lodge a formal complaint and appeal. Please let us know when the committee date is.
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